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Harvest Festival 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Thank you so much for your generous support for our 

Harvest festival. We have been overwhelmed by all your 

contributions. My office was so full of food that it was quite 

difficult to get in and out of the room! (I think one or two 

pupils thought the food was all for me!) 

After our Harvest assembly, we will be packing all the food 

up again and taking it to our local Food bank. I know that this 

will make a really important contribution to supporting local 

families through this difficult time. 

I hope that seeing all the food together on the Harvest table 

will remind our students of all the good things in our lives. We 

all have many things to be grateful for, even when the days 

seem tough. 

Thank you also for all your support for our current COVID 

restrictions. We do know how difficult it is when a young 

person shows symptoms that mean they have to isolate at 

home, but this is a really key part of keeping us all safe and 

reducing the risk of any further school closures. We are 

working hard to set up remote learning opportunities for 

everyone ï just in case.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Debbie Bailey, Headteacher 



Class 7B 

This week the children were Detectives in Science, where they had to use their senses to find the teddy bear ï they 

had lots of fun investigating new smells, tastes, touch, sight and sound.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They also enjoyed Forest School where they made wonderful mobiles for the classroom.  

Mrs Sheerin and Mr Colley 

Flats of New York 

KS4 have  been learning how to draw in 1-point perspective and have produced some fantastic flats of New York 

from a birds eye view.  This wasnôt an easy task but they persevered and I think they did an amazing job.  Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Debar-Smith 


